
1/2G Homework 

 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Home Readers 
 
Your child has been given a home reader. I encourage that you read with your child each night to enable 
them to practice the skills taught in class and build their confidence in reading. Please return home readers 
each Wednesday and Friday so that your child can receive a new home reader every Monday and 
Wednesday. A home reader card has also been included, please sign this card each night that you read 
with your child to help keep a record of the books that have been read. 
 
Sight Words 
 
Sight word flashcards have also been given to each child. Please read these with your child each night to 
build their recognition of these words. I also ask that you encourage your child to find these sight words in 
their home reading books and write them down as part of their homework, to help your child become 
familiar with writing these words correctly.  
 
Please return these words each Friday so that new sight words can be added as we learn/revise them in 
class. The sight words will be returned to students every Monday.  
 
Please feel free to speak with me about any questions or concerns you may have about homework. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Tanina Gobor 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  


